
LEGISLATIVE  

TOWNHALL  

MEETING  

 
How was the $1.3 billion budget deficit closed? 
What was cut from government? What was funded?  
What laws were passed and how will they affect me? 
 
Find out the answers to these questions during an open  
discussion on the state budget and a wrap-up of the 2011  
Legislative Session with Rep. Jo Jordan and special guests 
Gov. Neil Abercrombie and House Finance Chair Marcus 
Oshiro. 
 
After presentations by state leaders, the public will be able to 
ask questions and make comments. Come out and speak up! 

 
Wednesday, June 15, 2011  

6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
(Governor will arrive between 7-7:15 p.m.) 

 

Wai’anae District Park 
(in the multi-purpose room) 

85-601 Farrington Highway 
Wai’anae, Hawaii  96792 

 
For more information, call 808-586-8460 or 

email repjordan@capitol.hawaii.gov 


